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To Chairman Rulli, Vice-Chair Lang, Ranking Member Sykes, and 

the Small Business and Economic Opportunity Committee 

members: Thank you for considering my testimony as I urge 

you to vote no on Senate Bill 133. 

 

 

My name is Gabe Polston and I'm a student at the Dayton 

Barber College. After reading this bill I felt I need to stand 

up for what's right here. This bill, no way, no how will do 

anything but crush an industry that has built a well 

deserved reputation for itself. Cutting the hours of the 

barber program is only phase one of deleting this industry 

all together. The middle class once again will feel this 

more than anyone. If it's not broke you don't fix it, so leave 

it alone.  

 

Thanks,  

Gabe Polston 

 


